
 
Office of Public Relations 

1834 Kongens Gade, Charlotte Amalie * St. Thomas * U.S. Virgin Islands 00802-6746 

Telephone: 340.774.0100 Ext. 8136  Fax: 340.774.1168 

340.773.1095 Ext. 7064       Fax: 340.773.4624 
 

 

September 11, 2018 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    
Contact: Keva D. Muller                                                     Sarah-Ann Mitchell  

Director of Public Relations                                                                    Public Information Officer 

(340) 774-0100, Ext. 8136 | (340) 643-4784                                (340) 774-0100 Ext. 8081 

Keva.muller@vide.vi                            sarahann.mitchell@vide.vi 

www.vide.vi 

www.facebook.com/usvi.vide 
 

 

JOSEPH SIBILLY ELEMENTARY STUDENTS RECEIVE CONTRIBUTIONS FROM 

THE ROTARY CLUB EAST 

 

ST. THOMAS, USVI – Member of the Rotary Club of St. Thomas East donated four dozens of 

backpacks filled with school supplies to first grade students at the Joseph Sibilly Elementary 

School on Monday, September 10, 2018. The backpacks are equipped with pencils, crayons, glue 

sticks, reusable water bottles, and books for the students to read and share with their classmates.  

 

Rotary East Chapter President, Tim Hall, welcomed the energized first grade class as he reveals 

the contents of each backpack, “We work hard to help prepare you all for the school year with the 

help of our community. We are able to share these cool things with you because the community 

shares with us too! Remember to share your books with your classmates because you have different 

books in your bags. We hope that you be inspired because that is our motto this year!” 

 

The various Rotary Club chapters have distributed backpacks filled with school supplies to various 

public, private and parochial schools as part of their yearly back-to-school bag distribution 

program. This week 60 bags were distributed to Ulla Muller elementary school as well. 

Approximately 300-400 bags are distributed to the public school students depending on 

enrollment. 

 

Upcoming distributions will take place during the week of September 24, 2018 at Joseph Gomez 

and Yvonne Milliner Bowsky elementary schools. The Rotary Club will also be demonstrating 

and distributing water filtration systems during the Joseph Sibilly Elementary School PTA meeting 

scheduled for September 12, 2018.  
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